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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,
Another week has past us by, and we are very quickly approaching the end of term. Our last week is transition week where 
your children will join their new classes. A difference for the children moving into Year 1 will be that they will enter and leave 
school via the main school gate and for the children in moving into Reception, they will be staying in school all day. 
Please remember, children who walk or are driven to school need to be on school site at 8.45 as the 
register is taken at 8.50 and lessons start directly afterwards so it is really important that they are in school 
at the correct time.
As always,  if you have any questions, queries, concerns or indeed are pleased about something which has happened in school 
please do not hesitate to contact us.
Looking forward to another healthy and happy week. 
Best Wishes,
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Pen Portrait - Mrs Marsden who has answered Annabelle’ interview questions.
Q- If you had to live on chocolate or crisps for the rest of your life, which one would it be?
A -I think I’d choose crisps because there are more flavours.
Q-What tasks/ challenges do you have to overcome on a daily basis?
A-I suppose the general jogging of life to get everything done.
Q-What’s your favourite time of the day?
A -Evening is my favourite - quiet time.
Q -Is your job something you always wanted to do?
A -Yes, ever since I was little.
Q- If you weren’t a teacher, what job would you go for?
A-I’ve always wanted to be a teacher but a social worker would’ve been my second choice.

Letters to Northumbear Competition:
We are so proud to have some winners in our school despite numerous schools entering with over 400 entries in total.
Gold Winner – Kitty.
Silver Winners – Ella W, Willow,Bertie, Jess.
Bronze Winners – Arthur, Brandon and Rhys
Certificate of Merit – Tilly W
Well done to  all the children in KS1 and 2 who entered and for your fantastic entries.
Fingers crossed that we will do as well in our Best Decorated School Award entry!

More fantastic achievements!
Back in January Class 3 took part  
virtually in  the ’Teen Tech, City of 
Tomorrow’ projects with schools 
across the NE. The country wide 
finals were last week and Alex’s 
design and model of a school of 
tomorrow - The Seed was voted 1st 
place in this category which is 
absolutely fantastic, a very well 
done to Alex and to all the 
children in Class 3 who designed 
and made some very interesting 
buildings.

Last year children in Years 3-6 took 
part in an art  competition held 
through the Bailiffgate Museum for 
their Viking Exhibition. The 
children’s entries are on a video 
reel in the museum playing to 
visitors and out of the hundreds of 
entries Patsy’s drawing was chosen 
as a category winner and is 
displayed in the exhibition. Patsy 
went to a presentation at the 
weekend and can be pictured here.  


